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Home Health ICD-9/ICD-10 Alert

EDUCATION: Sharpen Your Wound Coding With This Educational
Offering
Did you know that inaccurate wound coding is one of the most common reasons for RHHI denials? Make sure your wound
care coding know-how is up to date in a special 1-hour audio conference with expert speaker Tricia A. Twombly.

Join us on Dec. 1 at 1:00 EST for this informative session. For more information about the conference, go to
www.audioeducator.com/conference-Home-Health-Wound-Coding-0112 or reach us by phone at 1-800-508-2582.


